
Dale Bickel

From:

	

markbaird@ksyc1039.com
Sent:

	

Tuesday, April 25, 2017 6:06 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

RE: STA request for KSIZ BSTA-20170331ABL

The KSIZ license has three frequencies. 102.3 is the only frequency which is non operable. 101.7 and
99.3 continue to operate. The vast majority of our coverage map is served by these two frequencies. We
need safe conditions on Mt Shasta to repair the tower which was damaged in the storm. The snow is 20
feet deep up there. The middle of June will be our first opportunity to take a crew and equipment to the
site to safely effect repairs. We will have 102.3 operational as soon as it is safe to do so, however, KSIZ
is on the air and continues to operate and continues to serve the majority of our coverage area in the
interim.
Mark Baird
530-227-6729 cell

Original Message --------
Subject: STA request for KSJZ BSTA-20170331ABL
From: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov >
Date: Mon, April 17, 2017 10:02 am
To: Ir]ROGERS©LUVAASCOBB.COMIr <JROGERS©LUVAASCOBB.COM >
Cc: FMARKBAIRD©KSYC1O39.COMIr <MARKBAIRD@KSYC1039.COM >

From the wording of the STA request, it is not clear to me whether this is a
request to remain silent, or to continue operation with the damaged
facilities. Can you clarify this for me?

Thanks, Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
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